PERU CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

District Office
P.O. Box 68, 17 School Street
Peru, New York 12972
(518) 643-6000 Phone
Dr. Thomas Palmer (518) 643-2043 Fax Mr. Randolph B. Sapp
Superintendent of Schools School Business Administrator

May 15, 2018

Dear Peru CSD Residents:

The results of the May 15, 2018 Peru Central School District Annual Budget Vote and School Board Election are
as follows:

Total Ballots - 815

Budget Proposition #1 — Yes — 597, No - 204

Bus Proposition #2 —Yes — 617, No - 184

Capital Project Proposition #3 — Yes — 568, No - 235
Sarah Mitchell - 503

Steven Peters - 272

Kim Mayer - 214

Graham Niles - 140

Scott Thurber - 286

Thank you for your participation.



